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Subject: 2 Voters OPPOSE HB 5654
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Hello, 
 
We strongly oppose HB 5654 as it takes us further from reciprocity. It is asinine to believe we should not allow the 
permitting of concealed carry (which in itself is borderline unconstitutional) to those with out-of-state permits. Being such a 
small state that borders many other states with commuters and shoppers crossing borders every day, often to go from 
one place in RI to another in the North, we should make it very straightforward for lawful carriers to exercise their rights by 
having carry permits easily acceissible after being vetted by another state and then our own. 
 
Andrew Hucks and Nicole Hucks 
75 Boulevard Ave 
Lincoln, RI 02865 
 
Thank you! 


